
We are pleased to announce that the submission system for applications to present a poster at the 
fourth annual APSA Political Psychology pre-conference is now open.  
  
The political psychology pre-conference will take place on Wednesday, August 29, 2018, the day 
before the start of APSA, at Harvard University. We are planning on a slate of four to five 
speakers, from both psychology and political science (Jim Sidanius and Mina Cikara have 
already confirmed), who will present their work throughout the day. We are also planning a 
roundtable discussion that will focus on new work in political psychology. 
 
We will have two poster sessions during the course of the preconference. Each poster will be 
assigned a discussant, who will provide feedback to the author(s). These sessions will be 
scheduled with no concurrent events, with the hopes that poster presenters will have some good 
opportunities to get feedback on their projects from multiple pre-conference attendees.  
 
To propose a poster to present at the pre-conference (and to apply for one of the limited number 
of $200 scholarships we hope to award to graduate students (funds permitting) to help defray 
the costs of presenting a poster at the pre-conference), please complete the brief application form 
here:  
https://umn.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3ER2x9Z58qu2UE5 
 
The deadline for submissions is May 25. 
 
We plan to make decisions on poster acceptances by June 1. 
 
In the event that we receive way more applications than we can accept, please note that 
preference will be given to members of the APSA Political Psychology section. 
 
If you are not interested in presenting a poster, you are of course most welcome to attend the 
conference as a participant. We will have a terrific slate of presentations, and the event will offer 
good opportunities for networking as well. As APSA gets so much bigger, it seems harder to get 
the kinds of one-on-one interactions and networking opportunities that are such an important part 
of conferences.   
 
Here’s the link for more information about last year’s pre-conference 
https://connect.apsanet.org/s28/conferences/ (this year’s website is still in production.) 
Registration fees for presenters and attendees will be $25 for graduate students, $35 for post-
docs, and $45 for faculty. This is to cover the costs for catering for the day, as well as room and 
IV costs, and a reception to be held at the end of the pre-conference. 
 
Please feel free to email Joanne Miller at jomiller@umn.edu if you have any questions! 
 
Best, 
Joanne Miller 
Cara Wong 
Leonie Huddy 
(pre-conference co-organizers) 
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